DIRECTORY ASSISTANCE
Beginning August 18, 2009, or after, the charge for each Directory Assistance call requesting a telephone number outside your local or expanded local calling area and your area code is scheduled to increase from $1.60 to $1.90 per call. In addition, the current Local Directory Assistance call allowance of three free calls per month for requests of telephone numbers within the customer’s local calling area will be reduced to one free call per month. If you have questions regarding these changes, please call your AT&T North Carolina representative at 1.888.757.6500.

